NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde

Daily update
(22 August 2023, 12.30pm)

Topics in this Core Brief:
o Care Opinion Annual Report 2022-2023

Have you seen the latest stories on our Staffnet Hub, including:
e Latest Big Conversation newsletter NOW available
e New Director of Public Health

Care Opinion Annual Report 2022-2023

Care Opinion have, this month, published their annual report for 2022 - 2023 and
we are delighted to announce that we have received the highest number of stories
across Scotland. For the third year in a row we have also seen an increase in
feedback shared in relation to NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde. Some highlights
include:

e A 69% increase in the number of stories received by NHSGGC compared to
the previous year

e 70% of stories were positive

e Our stories have been read 243,844 times.
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https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fscottish.sharepoint.com%2Fsites%2FGGC-Staffnet&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Cea821939e88c47cd476c08dba301e5a8%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638283000755859744%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LWf0qh2DITTUC0cxGaAtvZ%2Byka%2BlIzKA5mbM4wohKGw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fscottish.sharepoint.com%2Fsites%2FGGC-Nursing%2FSitePages%2FBig-Conversation.aspx&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Cea821939e88c47cd476c08dba301e5a8%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638283000755859744%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2F0kkJWQn%2FQaig4prnSGPooYho0uyoRopH9aJBdOwPyQ%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fscottish.sharepoint.com%2Fsites%2FGGC-Staffnet%2FSitePages%2FNew-Director-of-Public-Health.aspx&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Cea821939e88c47cd476c08dba301e5a8%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638283000755859744%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lyQ3W1a2nPj%2F2K%2BgqIVMOOYx5GBNnLG6Wy9GV9FTJS4%3D&reserved=0

When people were providing feedback much of what they valued related to the staff
with words used such as ‘professional’, ‘compassion’, ‘friendly’ and
‘communication’.

We thank all our patients, carers and visitors who have shared their experiences
via Care Opinion, and to our staff who promote, respond and act on feedback. If
you would like more information about Care Opinion, or are interested in becoming
a responder please go Care Opinion - NHSGGC or contact the Patient Experience
Public Involvement Team: PatientExperience@ggc.scot.nhs.uk.

To view the full report, visit: Annual review of stories told about NHS Scotland
Services in 2022-2023.pdf.
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If something isn‘t right, talk to us.

For further information, visit www.nhsggc.scot/speakup

***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.***

It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not
have access to a computer.

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on



https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-resources%2Fpublic-involvement-staff-resources%2Fcare-opinion%2F%23%3A%7E%3Atext%3DCare%2520Opinion%2520is%2520one%2520of%2520our%2520main%2520feedback%2Chave%2520received%2520which%2520can%2520help%2520boost%2520staff%2520morale.&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Cea821939e88c47cd476c08dba301e5a8%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638283000755859744%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LSFrR9g9aIR1H4ufU3mRxEmUVUNKT%2BIL9Wsn92wFh5I%3D&reserved=0
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